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November 2, 2018 

Approved Prequalified Vendors for 

Furniture Standards Planning, Procurement, 

and Installation Services 

The County of San Mateo Project Development Unit (PDU) is pleased to announce the following Vendors that have met 

the qualifications and been selected to receive a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Furniture Standards Planning, 

Procurement, and Installation Services that is scheduled to release early next week around November 5, 2018.  

Main contacts of Prequalified Vendors will receive an email with document download link when the RFP is available. 

Please refer to the RFP for detailed information and future timelines for the County’s proposal process. PDU will conduct 

an in-depth evaluation of the proposals submitted and select a minimum of three (3) teams for mockups and interviews 

to determine the most qualified Vendor for the Project. 

Prequalified Vendors to receive Request for Proposals (in alphabetical order): 

1. COG

2. KBM-Hogue

3. One Workplace

4. Pivot Interiors

5. SideMark

6. Vangard Concept Offices

END OF DOCUMENT 

Sam Lin – Manager 

Project Development Unit 
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